
FIA World Endurance Championship
Round 4 – 24 Hours of Le Mans

2025 June 07th - 15th

Decision no. 170

The Stewards, having received a report from the FIA Race Director, determined a breach of the regulations has been
committed by the competitor named below and impose the penalty referred to.

N° / Competitor: 25 / ALGARVE PRO RACING

Session: Race

Time (fact): 05:00

Fact: Allegedly unsafe release in the pit lane.

Offence: Alleged breach of Article 12.1.2 of of 24 Hours Le Mans Supplementary Regulations

Decision: No further Action.

Reason:
The Stewards received a report and reviewed video evidence regarding the pit stop of Car 25. It was observed that Car 25
was released into the blending lane while Car 22 was approaching in the fast lane. Car 25 remained in the blending lane
and did not merge into the fast lane, thereby respecting the presence of Car 22. As a result, the Stewards have determined
that No Further Action is necessary.

Competitors are reminded that they have the right to appeal certain decisions of the Stewards, in accordance with Article 15
of the FIA International Sporting Code and Chapter 4 of the FIA Judicial and Disciplinary Rules, within the applicable time
limits.
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